
Just a reminder that the next meeting is Thursday, October 20.  
The time is changed to 2-4 p.m. and location is changed to Quantum Foundation. 
 
Attorney John Foley and a representative of the Department of Labor will discuss additional 
changes in the exempt vs. nonexempt employee laws AND the director of the Florida Nonprofit 
Alliance will be introducing herself and telling us about the alliance and how it is helping 
nonprofits around the state through legislative advocacy. 
 
PLEASE RSVP AS SPACE IS LIMITED AT QUANTUM. FEEL FREE TO REGISTER YOUR HR PERSON 
OR OTHERS IN YOUR ORGANIZATION WHO WOULD BENEFIT FROM THE LABOR LAW CHANGE 
INFORMATION. 
 

 
 

 
Marlene Passell, Manager 
Nonprofit Chamber of Palm Beach County 
561.877-2213 
 
Website: http://www.nonprofitchamberpbc.org  
 
Find us on Facebook  
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